
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Ref: PAB/KBR 
 
22nd November 2019 
 

Dear Parents, 

As you are aware the mock exams start next week. All pupil’s must arrive to school on time 

and be fully equipped for their examination. I have spoken to the year group in assembly this 

morning about the importance of revising thoroughly during the next two weekends and 

every evening next week. I have also reminded them that they should eat healthily and stay 

in routine. They should not be staying up late until the exams are finished. I am really 

pleased with their work in class but the extra work at home will make a massive difference to 

their result. Those pupils that are successful in the mocks are always successful in the 

summer. We will present the results to you at the parent’s evening in January. 

I hope that you have a great weekend but that the students have a productive and boring 

weekend! 

Thanks for your continued support. 

 

 
Mr P Abram,  
Head of School   
 


